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JAN 30 1985

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. J. Kelly

Executive Vice President
P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY - REPORT NOS. 50-321/85-03 AND 50-366/85-03

This letter refers to the enforcement conference held at our request in the NRC
Region II Office on January 11, 1985. This meeting concerned activities
authorized by NRC Operating License Nos. DPR-57 and NPF-5 of the Hatch
facilities. The meeting related to an apparent failure to comply with Technical
Specifications as pertaining to reactor coolant system leakage, as well as
discussing other matters relating to the adequate performance of maintenance
activities.

The subjects discussed are detailed in the enclosed inspection report.

It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided for a better
understanding of inspection findings and enforcement issues. In accordance with
Section 2.790 of NRC's " Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal
Regulations, a copy of this letter and the enclosure will be placed in the NRC's
Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

/s/bl R. Berds-k
James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
Inspection Report Nos. 50-321/85-03

and f,0-366/85-03

cc w/ enc 1:
J. T. Beckham, Vice President and

General Manager-Nuclear Operation
H. C. Nix, Site General Manager
P. E. Fornel, Site QA Supervisor
L. Gucwa, Chief, Nuclear Engineer

bec w/ enc 1: (See page 2)
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Georgia Power Company 2

bec w/ encl:
Document Control Desk-
Stote of' Georgia-

NRC Resident Inspector
Hugh S. Jordan, Executive Secretary
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